From: Frances Todoro [mailto:frances@a2state.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 8:39 AM

To: Williams, Debra

Cc: Eva Solomon

Subject: Re: Goddess Run

I have contacted the churches and to my knowledge they do not have any objections, as long as the route is the
same as last year.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 22, 2016, at 8:30 AM, Williams, Debra <DeWilliams@a2gov.org> wrote:

Can someone confirm the churches have been contacted and have no objections?

From: Eva Solomon [mailto:eva@epicraces.com]
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 5:56 PM

To: Frances Todoro-Hargreaves

Cc: Williams, Debra

Subject: Re: Goddess Run

Thanks, Frances!

| will ask the portable toilet company to deliver as late as possible on Friday evening
and pick up as early as possible on Monday morning.

We will be setting up a stage at the very end of Maynard, right in front of William
encouraging participants to hang out in that area rather than on the sidewalks.

Thanks so much for your support!

Be fit, be well, and keep smiling,

:
P& | EvaSolomon
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ﬁ | CEO, Epic Races
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On Mon, Mar 21, 2016 at 5:30 PM, Frances Todoro-Hargreaves <frances@a2state.com> wrote:
Hello,

The State Street District is happy to have the Goddess Run again in our neighborhood. As The
District is not a permit holder for the event we would like to note that we are not responsible for
any licenses or permits needed by Epic Races to host the event or any of its actives. The District
is expecting that Epic Races will work with the City of Ann Arbor and follow all regulations and
rules for securing all licenses/permits in the proper manner.

The District support is also limited to the use of only public space controlled and permitted by
the City of Ann Arbor. The District does not support the use of any privately owned property
without the permission of its owners.

In addition, we would like the placement of the porte-johns located on our sidewalks to be within
an acceptable timeframe of the race. Preferably after Spm on Friday and before 6am on Monday.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time to discuss the matter.

Best,
Frances

Frances Todoro-Hargreaves,
Executive Director
State Street District
734-646-1500

statestreeltdistrict.org

Welcome to The District!



